
Mark, 

  

Thank you so much for taking your valuable time to explain the process.  It is apparent that 

(1) our power production site in Mississippi is connected to a local distribution grid, and (2) 

not connected to transmission lines that deliver power to Ohio - therefore making Sundial 

Solar's PUCO application null and void at the present time. 

  

Again, thank you for educating me on the process.  I do appreciate it and I want to stay in 

contact with you.  Please proceed with closing our case with the PUCO. 

  

Best, 

  

Will     

 
Will R. Shirley, E.M.Sc. 
Vice President - Operations  
SUNDIAL SOLAR POWER DEVELOPERS, INC. 
1770 Ellis Avenue, Suite 400 
Jackson, Mississippi 39204 
Offc: (601) 500-7721 
Cell: (601) 985-8352 
Mailing Addr: 
P.O. Box 551 
Jackson, Mississippi 39205 
wrshirley@sundialsolar.us 
www.sundialsolar.us 
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